
MEMORANDUM

Date: January 21, 2011

TO: Sharon Mar
OMB Desk Officer

FROM: Tammy Gay, Management, and Program Analyst
Grants & Campus Based Division
Business Operations, Program Management Services
Federal Student Aid

SUBJECT: Clearance of OMB #1845-0030, EDICS Tracking No. 04479,
Fiscal Operations Report for 2010-2011 and Application to Participate 
2012-2013 (FISAP) and 2010-2011 Reallocation Form

This memorandum is to inform you that there are no proposed changes to data collection 
on the FISAP this year.  It is being updated to reflect the correct reporting and application
award year cycles and deadline dates as required each year.

Additionally, the instructions to the FISAP Form are being updated to provide 
clarification as well as the annual award year cycles and deadline dates corrections.

Cc:  Kathleen G. Wicks, Grants & Campus-Based Division
       Harold McCullough, Policy Liaison, and Implementation


